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WSHS PTSA MEETING MINUTES 

May 10, 7:30 PM Virtual Zoom Meeting 

The meeting was opened on time by Richard Ewell, President.  There were 12 in attendance. All meeting 
documents were posted on the PTSA website for public review.  The agenda information was shared to 
include the reports, and elections to be held.   

Richard acknowledged the hard work of Tricia Martin and Jenna Barron for TSAW.  The food and 
recognition was very well received.  He also provided information on the PTSA scholarships, received 
applications and the status of those awards. A call was put out for an additional 2-4 evaluators to help 
review applications for the scholarship submissions. 

Nicole Infantolino reported that 395 tickets have been sold so far, and they are on budget.  She reported 
that volunteers are needed, specifically the 2-4am slot for help.   

Mr. Jeff Toomer spoke and offered thanks for the efforts of the PTSA and Richard Ewell to help get the 
PTSA active again.  He mentioned how well received the TSAW gifts and recognition was.  He gave a 
report on the uptick in COVID cases at the school and encouraged continued diligence. 

New Business 
Lauren Williams, as spokesperson for the nominating committee took over and explained the new list of 
volunteer officers.   
Nominees are:  Laura Whitton, President 
Maggie Ewell, 2nd Vice President 
Richard Ewell, Treasurer 
Meredith Stankiewicz, Secretary 
 
All call for nominations was made.  There were no nominations from the floor.  Taunia Schulke moved 
for the slate presented to be approved in full, seconded by Nicole Infantolino.  The motion was passed 
unanimously without opposition.   
 
Clerk’s Report 
The minutes from the April 26th meeting were reviewed and approved.   
 
Budget Report 
Kristina Swatek indicated that there were no updates to the budget report to provide.  The written 
report was reviewed on screen.  Richard also provided an update on the 501c3 status and getting the 
PTSA back in good standing.  He reported that progress has been made and the issue should be resolved 
by next year.   

Thanks were offered to the outgoing officers and those who have served and supported the PTSA over 
the last 2 years. 
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The next scheduled meeting is June 10th but the incoming officers will determine if it is necessary to hold 
that meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm. 


